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To:   Pamela Cole, Case Manager 
Department of Community Development    

 
From:  Carl M. DeCarlo, Deputy Fire Chief   
 
Date:  August 25, 2017    
 
Subject:  Annexation ANXC-721, 4932 Swegle Road NE  
 
 
 
Background: 
 
Per your request for comments related to the above-referenced annexation, the Salem 
Fire Department offers the following comments: 
 
Findings: 
 
The Salem Fire Department estimates response times to 4932 Swegle Road NE to be 
four (4) minutes from the time of dispatch. Primary fire protection and Emergency 
Medical Services would be Fire Station #3, located at 1884 Lansing Avenue NE. 
Secondary emergency response would be from Fire Station #10, located at 3611 
State Street.  
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